
Attention FCHS Juniors! 
 

All Juniors will be taking the ACT on February 28th. 
 

It is imperative that you do your very best on the test. 
To help you prepare, FCHS purchased access to the 

ACT online Test Prep Program for you. 
 

The program will allow you to take diagnostic pre-tests, 
review tested items, and take practice tests. 

 
Take advantage of this VALUABLE tool. 

 
To access the ACT Online Test Prep Program 

go to 
https://onlineprep.act.org/login 

 
Enter your entire PCS email address 

For example- johnstb@students.pittschools.org 
Your password - Your Student ID number 

For example - 8675309 
 

Incentives will be given for students who work diligently 
in the program.  We can see your progress. 

Get Started and WORK HARD! 



 


